
 

 

19th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
VI Form Subject Parents Evening: Thursday 16th January 4.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend the Year 13 Subject parents’ evening which will take place on 
Thursday 16th January between 4.00pm and 6.30pm in the VI Form Study Area. It is expected that 
every student’s parents/carers meet with their subject teachers following their recent mock 
examinations to support their learning, discuss their achievements, identify areas for improvement 
and to raise any concerns that you may have. 
 
For the home-school partnership to be most effective, it is important that teachers, students and 
parents/carers are involved in order to help to identify how your child can be best supported for 
them to progress.  
 
Appointments can be made on My Child At School (MCAS) with immediate effect and will close on 
Wednesday 15th January 2025. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact 
the school office on 01604 493211.  
  
If you have not yet activated your MCAS account, you can do this by visiting 
www.mychildatschool.com and entering the school postcode (NN36HT) and your email address. 
 
If the student has more than one teacher for a specific subject, please only book an appointment 
with the teacher below 

 

Subject Teacher  

Applied Criminology Miss A Steven 

Applied Science  Mr O'Modede 

Art  Miss S Blackie 

Biology Mrs T Alaka 

Business Ms T Ali  

Chemistry  Dr K Patel 

English Literature  Mrs V Donovan 

Further Maths  Mr E Torsutse 

Graphics  Mrs A Ajayi  

Geography  Mr K Polley 

History  Mr J Brothers 

http://www.mychildatschool.com/


 

 

Health and Social Care Mrs D Bird  

Maths  Mr B Amoako 

Physics  Mr R Owusu 

Religious Studies  Mr F Asare  

Sociology  Miss A Steven 

Sport  Miss J Beasley 

Uniform Public Services  Miss D Bassoo 

 
 

If you do not have access to the internet or would like any support in making appointments, please 
contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 
Should you have any queries, require any further information or if you are unable to attend Parents 
Evening please do not hesitate to contact myself on vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org.  

 
 
I look forward to seeing you on 16th January.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss V Donovan 
Head of Sixth Form        
Vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org   
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